
 

 

 

 

September 1, 2022 

 

 

Hello Picker Families! 

 

We have had a great start to the 2022-2023 school year.  This is a reminder that the school district is closed 

on Monday, September 5, 2022, for Labor Day. 

 

Please join us tonight, Thursday, September 1, 2022, for our opening football game against the Girard 

Yellow Jackets.  The North  East Marching Band will perform at half-time.   The game begins at 7:00 p.m. 

and the gates open at 6:00 p.m.  Younger children  must be accompanied by an adult and supervised.   It is 

expected that all students and fans are respectful representatives of the North East School District. 

 

Please show your Picker Pride and support our children at all of our events.  Please go to the district website 

to view events that are happening around our campus. 

  

We look forward to seeing  you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                                                 Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager 
                                                                           Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative Assistant 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career aspirations, to 
pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 


